
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 

DO NOT DRINK ADVISORY RESOLUTION 

Este informe contiene información muy importante sobre su agua potable. 
Tradúzcalo o hable con alguien que lo entienda bien. 

The State Water Resources Control Board, the Los Angeles County Health Department, and the Kinneloa 
Irrigation District issued a Do Not Drink Advisory on January 8, 2025, due to water quality concerns 
following the Eaton Fire. We are pleased to inform you that this issue has been fully resolved for all areas 
within the District, including the Dove Creek Townhome Complex.  

Comprehensive water quality testing has confirmed that the water now meets all state and federal safety 
standards for potability. Comprehensive water quality testing has been completed, and results confirm that 
the water meets all state and federal safety standards for potability.  

The State Water Resources Control Board Division of Drinking Water (SWRCB DDW) has authorized the 
removal of the Do Not Drink Advisory, effective Wednesday, January 29, 2025, for all customers serviced 
by the Kinneloa Irrigation District.  

All residents may now safely resume using their tap water for drinking and all other purposes.  

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we worked to resolve the issue. Your safety remains our 
highest priority. 

Recommended Actions: 

• Flush Your Water Lines: Run cold water through all taps for at least 5 minutes to remove any 
stagnant water. 

• Sanitize: Sanitize water-using appliances or fixtures, like faucets, filters, and refrigerators, as a 
precautionary measure 

• Monitor for Water Quality: Monitor water quality for any unusual changes, such as odor, color, or 
taste, and report any concerns immediately. 

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please contact Tom Majich at 626-797-6295, 
mailing address 1999 Kinclair Dr, Pasadena CA 91107-1017.  

Please share this information with others who may use this water, including residents in apartments, nursing 
homes, schools, and businesses, especially if they may not have received this notice directly. You may do 
so by posting this public notice in a visible location or distributing copies by hand or mail. 

This notice is issued by the Kinneloa Irrigation District. 
State Water System ID Number: CA1910035 
Date Distributed: 1/29/2025 


